STATEMENT OF COMPLIANCE WITH WAC 197-11 SEPA
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APPLE VALLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1
100 Tree Lane
Appleton, WA  99999
April 1, 20xx

Terry Coordinator
Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction
School Facilities & Organization
PO Box 47200
Olympia, WA  98504-7200

RE:	Red Apple Elementary Replacement (N/L) and Modernization project
[bookmark: _GoBack]SEPA compliance

Dear Terry Coordinator:

On February 10, 20xx, Apple Valley School District, acting as lead agency, issued a Determination of Non-Significance (DNS) for the Red Apple Elementary Replacement (N/L) and Modernization project.  No comments were received during the subsequent review period.  All applicable SEPA requirements have been met pursuant to WAC 197-11 and an environmental impact statement is not required.  The Apple Valley School District is in compliance with WAC 197-11 and other applicable rules of the state environmental policy act

Sincerely,



Gran E. Smith
Superintendent, Apple Valley School District
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